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530 N.E. GLEN OAK AVENUE / PEORIA, ILLINOIS 61637
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Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory

Commission, Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 |

RE: IE Bulletin No. 80-22

Dear Mr. Keppler:

1

In response to your general communication dated September 11, )
1980 concerning the above-referenced bulletin, we wish to

advise you that St. Francis Hospital-Medical Center does not i

utilize the equipment identified in this particular bulletin.

Furthermore, we do not use any of the radiation sources
,

mentioned in the bulletin.

We felt you should be advised on this matter as soon as
possible.
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Very truly yours ,e

r[ Chth
Associate Administrator
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cc: Thomas J. Cusack , M .D. |
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